
 

 

       

      

 

15 June 2020 

Dear Ms Burke 

Housing Adaptations 

Thank you for your update which was noted in the Committee meeting on 8 June. 

I fully understand that the Covid-19 Public Health emergency has impacted on the 
implementation of Recommendations 3 & 5 and when the final work has concluded on 
these, I would welcome a further update. 

Thank you for your good wishes during this time and the Committee looks forward to 
hearing from you, virtually, on 22 June. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Nick Ramsay MS 
Chair 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg / We welcome correspondence in Welsh 
or English. 

Tracey Burke 

Director General – Education & Public Services Group 

Welsh Government 


